From: Graeme Faulkner

Sent: Friday, 8 November 2019 10:53 AM

**To:** Z-Councillors

Cc: Z ELT

Subject: FW: \$60,000 Lithgow flood mitigation funding

Dear Mayor and Councillors
Please find attached a copy of a media release issue by Minister Tooles Office today
Cheers
GF

## Graeme Faulkner | General Manager

Executive | Lithgow City Council

Phone: (02) 6354 9999 | Fax: (02) 6351 4259

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>